
“Smarties”
This month we will 
be learning about 
President’s Day &  

Valentine’s Day and 
why we celebrate 
them. We are also 

learning about stories 
and rhymes, which 

include Nursery 
Rhymes, Traditional 

Tales and Fairy Tales.

Valentine's Day Party 
Friday, February 11th

from
9:00-10:30am 

“Lollipops”
Wow! We’ve already gotten 
through the first month of 

2022! It has been just flying 
past us! We’re getting back 
into the swing of things and 

back into our routine, so 
please expect to see more 

crafts as well as more learning 
activities sent out through 

Procare.! This month we are 
celebrating Valentine’s Day 
and we will be decorating 

boxes and Valentine’s up until 
the 14th! Afterwards, we will 

spend more time on our
crafting skills.

“Gummy Bears”
This month we are going to be 

doing some Valentine Day 
projects. We are going to do 
some friendship projects and 
work on are nice hands. We 

are going to keep making the 
fun stuff we were making last 
month because they seem to 
really like that. We are also 

going to learn about how our 
teeth work and how they fall 
out we get older. But we are 
going to keep going outside, 

having dance parties and 
moves every Friday to give 

them something to look 
forward to after along week.

“Gumdrops”
Happy February! I would like to give a warm 

welcome to, Ms. Veronica, to the Gum Drops! 
We're so happy to have her as part of our 
class! This month our colors will be, red, 

purple & pink. Our number is 9 and shape is a 
heart. Keep your eyes open for more 

information for our Valentine’s Day party on 
February 14th!
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